
 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Learning Continuity Plan  

 

       Notice is hereby given that the Roseville City School District Board of Education will hold 

a public hearing to solicit comments for actions and proposed budget expenditures described in 

the 2020-2021 Roseville City School District Learning Continuity Plan. The plan will be posted 

on the district website on September 4, 2020, for public viewing. 

The Governing Board encourages participation at the hearing by parents, teachers, 

bargaining unit leaders, and community members interested in the affairs of the school district. 

The public hearing will be held during the Roseville City School District Board Meeting, on the 

Zoom platform on September 10, 2020, beginning at 6:00 p.m.  Those members wanting to 

share comments will be able to fill out a comment document, found at Virtual Board Meeting, 72 

hours before the meeting.  

 After hearing public comment, the Board of Education will take action on this matter at 

the September 24th Board meeting. 

Derk Garcia, Superintendent 
Roseville City School District 
County of Placer 
State of California 

Posted:      August 26, 2020 

District Office & Website 
Buljan Middle School 

Cirby Elementary School 
Junction Elementary School 

Sargeant Elementary School 

https://www.rcsdk8.org/pod/virtual-board-meeting

